
 
 
RFP for District Marker Signs (English) – Addendum #1 
 
 
Notice to Bidders: The Near Northwest Management District Phase 2 Marker bid due date 
has been extended to Tuesday April 24th, 2018 at 10:30 A.M. at the office of TBG Partners. 
Any bid questions or clarifications can be directed to Glen Jarrett at TBG Partners before 
end of day on Wednesday April 18th, 2018. 
 

http://www.nnmd.org/images/Public_Notice_RFP_-_Monument_Markers_Phase_2.pdf

